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Thank you to everyone who helped with the Hog Roast on Friday it was a great night! A 
special mention to all the children who performed on the night, past and present pupils, it 
was lovely to see them sharing their talents.   
 
Thank you to Tim and Jessica Jarman who very generously bought each of the children the 
ice lolly that they had after sports day. 
 
It has been a great year, the children have done extremely well we have had lots of lovely 
trips including trips to London, York and Fountains Abbey as well as visitors and enriching 
activities including our ‘arts week’. The children have taken part in several sporting events 
winning many events including the football and gymnastics.  
 
I would just like to take this opportunity to say thank you for all my lovely gifts and the 
tea party with the children it was a real delight. I am extremely proud of all the children 
for their hard work and effort and it has been a pleasure to work with such a dedicated 
hard working staff team. Thank you to all the community for your support and help it 
really does make a difference. I know that the school will continue to thrive and wish 
everyone a lovely summer. Thank you for making my time at Fountains so special. 
Mrs Butler 
 
Competition Winners 
Class 3 recently took part in a competition to design a poster to highlight the 
environmental problems caused by plastic waste.  Congratulations to winners Tom 
Simpson and Jasmine Watson; their posters will be displayed in Booths. 

Extra new club from September: 

 Lego Club – Tuesdays 3.30 – 4.30 pm, open to all children, run by Mrs Matthews, please sign 
up on ParentPay  

For Action: 

 For your child to have a school meal we must have a completed menu form from you.  Please 
notify us of any changes to your child’s menu during the term. 
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 Please ensure that you have checked and made any payments due on your ParentPay account.  
Children will not be able to have a school lunch or attend breakfast club if there are any 
outstanding amounts on your account from this term.  Your co-operation in this is very much 
appreciated. 

 Please could parents of September 2018 Reception to Y5 pupils, visit the online site for their 
child’s flu vaccine and complete as required. 

 Reminder to please check your ParentPay account and ensure that all payments are up-to-
date, especially school leavers.  We appreciate your co-operation with this. 

 
Dates to remember: 

4th September Friends coffee morning 9.00 am in the green room. 

12th September Friends AGM 7.00 pm in the school hall 

Attendance 
Week commencing 16th July the whole school attendance was 97.8%.  Well done to class 4 who 
have achieved the top attendance for this term. 
 

 
Friends of Fountains 

On the first day back in September Friends of Fountains will be holding a coffee morning 
straight after drop off in the green room. Please feel free to come along. 

 
Our next meeting is the PTA AGM which will be held in the school hall,  

 Wednesday the 12th September at 7.00pm. 

 
 

 
School/other Information & Website 

All previous newsletters are also now available online. www.grantleyfountains.co.uk 
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